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GREENING GREENBUSHES FOR PLANET ARK 

Greenbushes will turn on music, great food, workshops, line dancing, old time dancing and historical 
displays  during the town’s Winter Festival Weekend from Friday  July 31 to  Sunday August 2. Some 
of the highlights are listed below. 

Tasty Edibles will provide a pizza extravaganza on Friday night and the Shamrock will provide music by popular local entertainer 
Jodie Boni from 6pm. 
 
On Saturday August 1 the Greenbushes Community Garden will host an open day from 9:30am until 12:00pm and 
demonstrations on how to construct native bee hives. This is a great one for children. The Uniting Church will also set up a 
memorabilia and history display at the church on Blackwood Road between  10:00am and 12:00pm. 
 
A line dance will take place on Saturday afternoon at the District Hall between 1:00pm and 5:00pm and this will be followed by a 
Saturday night Dance which includes the regulars from the Yornup Dances and music by Campfire Country. 
 
On Sunday Tasty Edibles Café Restaurant will have a Secret Cake Club at the café from 10am. Take along your favourite cake 
and recipe to share. Bookings are essential. After all that indulgence pull on the walking shoes and head off out bush on the 
Wattle Walk hosted by the Discovery Centre. The walk, featuring information by local botanist Felicity Littleton, gets underway at 
1:00pm at the centre, 38 Blackwood Road. Be there prior to departure to register for the free guided walk. 
 
See inside this edition for details about all the events on offer for the Winter Festival Weekend. 

 

Taylah Wells and Grace Taylor plant trees at Greenbushes. Photo Leonie Eastcott. 

Greenbushes Primary School students are 
hoping their recent tree planting near the 
school will result in a showy display of 
native flowers in future years.  
 

The students planted around 20 species of 
flowering trees and shrubs as part of Planet 
Ark Schools National Tree Day in July. 
 

The plants were donated by Talison 
Lithium. Assistance was also provided by 
Global Advanced Metals, Blackwood Basin 
Group and the Tidy Towns Committee. 
 

Each year the students select an area to 
plant with past sites including the 
Greenbushes Pool, vacant land near the 
town’s entrance roads and 
the bush block opposite the 
school.  
 

See inside this edition for 
more photos. 
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MARION MAKES 50 JELLY BABIES FOR SAMARITAN BOXES 

Children in third world countries will unpack a colourful and cuddly 
jellybean baby in their Samaritan Boxes this year thanks to the 
crafty expertise of Marion Arrowsmith from Greenbushes. 
 

Marion, who is a member of the Greenbushes CRC Management 
Committee and keen member of the CRC Knitting Club has just completed her 
50th jelly baby after many months of work with the knitting needles. 
 

Mrs Arrowsmith said she has enjoyed the project. 
 

“Just before last Christmas Margaret Candido came to me and asked if I could 
make some jelly babies for the Samaritan boxes we send out from Greenbushes,” 
said Mrs Arrowsmith. 
 

“I said “Yes” and then Margaret said she needed 50 which I hadn’t been expect-
ing,” she said. 
 

The last little jelly baby was finished on July 21 much to the relief of Mrs  
Arrowsmith. 
 

“So here they are, ready for Christmas 2015, and ready to go to their happy new 
homes” she said. 
 

PHOTOGRAPHS WANTED OF BUILDINGS ON THE RSL HALL SITE 

The Greenbushes Discovery Centre committee is wanting to find old photographs of the  RSL Hall site on Blackwood 
Road Greenbushes. 
 

In previous years the site was used for retail including Parish’s Store but the Discovery Centre does not have any 
photographs of buildings that may have been on the site before the current RSL Hall. The Centre has an archive of 
historic photographs relating to Greenbushes and is always looking for more photographs and information about the 
history of the district. Eventually this will be included in an interactive heritage display being planned as the next 
module at the centre.  
 

Photos of the RSL from the 50s, 60s and 70s  are also welcome. 
 

The photographs will be scanned in electronic format and returned to donors. 
 

If you can help please contact Debbie Walsh on 97825741 or email debbie.walsh@talisonlithium.com  
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VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
The Greenbushes Discovery Centre is looking for 
some new volunteers to help out with opening the 
centre. 
 

At present there are some vacancies on the roster and 
the committee is putting a call out to the community for 
interested people to come forward. It is a great 
opportunity for people to learn more about the district 
and to gain new skills in customer service. 
 

Volunteers can give as much time as they wish but 
preferably one shift per month as a minimum.  Two 
volunteers are rostered on for each shift and new 
volunteers will always be rostered on with an 
experienced volunteer. 
 

The volunteers open the centre on Wednesdays, 
Fridays, Saturdays and Sundays between 10am and 
2pm. There is flexibility to change rosters with other 
volunteers if required.  To find out more about being a 
Greenbushes Discovery Centre Volunteer contact 
Leonie Eastcott on 97825717. 

Megan Papasergio (left) and Nicola Banks enjoy exploring the 

Discovery Decline replica underground tunnel at the Greenbushes 

Discovery Centre. 

 

POETRY WORKSHOP 

For Bookings contact  

Bridgetown Visitor Centre on  

(08) 97611740 

There are Adult classes in a variety of Arts taking place at the 

BVAA Arts Centre Bridgetown. 

 

This is a new venture to provide a calendar of events for people 

interested in the Arts. 

 

For enquiries contact Vivienne 97612315 or Lisa 97612223. 

 

THURSDAY AUGUST 6—9am to 12pm  ECO DYING with 

Christine Latham at Pip’s Pottery Restaurant. Cost $45 which 

includes morning tea. 

 

FRIDAY AUGUST 7—ECO DYING REVEAL 10-11am 

No Charge. Includes morning tea. 

GRANT OPPORTUNITY FOR COMMUNITY GROUPS 

There is a new grant opportunity for not for profit groups through the “Friends of the South West Community”. 
This organisation is offering grants up to $5,000 or $20,000 for projects, events, infrastructure and equipment re-
quired by community organisations that are not for profit and incorporated. Grants will be offered for projects involv-
ing community, the arts, culture, environment, heritage, tourism and sports and recreation.  Go to 
www.foswc.weebly.com 
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For editorial 
and 
advertising 
contact 
Greenbushes 
Community 
Resource 
Centre 
97643575 or 
admin@gree
nbushescrc.n
et.au. The 
closing date 
for 
submissions 
for the 
newsletter is 
the 20th day 
of each 
month.  

 

BROADCAST WILL BE LIVE AT THE 

GREENBUSHES COMMUNITY 

RESOURCE CENTRE ON THE BIG 

SCREEN. 

 

CONTACT : 97643575 TO FIND OUT 

MORE OR TO BOOK A SPOT AT THE 

EVENT. 

 

BROADCAST IS DEPENDENT ON 

NUMBERS ATTENDING. 

NEW TOASTMASTERS GROUP NOW UNDERWAY 

The Blackwood River Valley Toastmasters group is 
now underway after the inaugural meeting in June. 
 

The group meets at the Greenbushes CRC on the 
1st and 3rd Friday of the month in the evenings.  
 

There are seven members at present and new 
members are welcome. Guests are also welcome 
to go along and see what Toastmasters is all 
about. 
 

There are 14,650 Toastmasters Clubs worldwide—
all aiming to improve people’s self confidence, 
public speaking and communication skills.   
 
For more information  call Helen on 0400108372 
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EVERYONE WELCOME 

9:30AM TO 12:30PM 

ENTRANCE FEE $5 for door Raffle 

LUNCH WILL FOLLOW BINGO 

 

EVERY 2ND THURSDAY  

of the  MONTH  

UNTIL- 12th Nov 

Call Molly Baxter 9764 3739 

Invite you to come to the next Book 

Club meeting at the 

 

Greenbushes CRC  

on Wednesday 19th August 

10am—11am 

If you would like to  

borrow the book and come to 

the review, contact the CRC 

 

If you know someone who 

may wish to come, please  let 

them know to contact 

Heather at the CRC on 

97643575. 

 

The Lacuna : A Novel 

Barbara Kingsolver 

is the August book. 

PLANTING TREES FOR PLANET ARK  
Greenbushes 
students plant 
trees with 
community 
volunteers, staff 
from Talison 
Lithium and 
Global Advanced 
Metals and 
Blackwood Basin 
Group. Pictures 
by Leanne Green 
and Leonie 
Eastcott. 
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WESTLINK BROADCASTS ON SENIORS ACCOMMODATION AND MORE 

If you are a senior you may be wondering about when 
the time will be right to make decisions about your living 
arrangements or accommodation in the short or long 
term. Or maybe you have a family member who is 
considering selling, moving or downsizing. 
 

Making decisions early can save a lot of hassles for 
yourself and your family. A WESTLINK broadcast at the 
Greenbushes CRC could provide valuable information to 
help you in this process. 
 

The Council on Ageing (COTA) Senior Housing Centre 
will present an overview of some of the most popular 
options available to seniors via a WESTLINK broadcast 
at Greenbushes CRC from Monday August 3rd  and 
several subsequent days at 12:00pm,and 3pm. The 
broadcast is available for any interested members of the 
community but people must contact the CRC to book in 
to watch it. 
 

The presenters will talk about retirement villages,  
renting , aged care, strata titles, reverse mortgages and 
where to get help. 

For more information call the Coordinator on 97643575. 
 
For the Four Wheel Drive enthusiast WESTLINK will 
also host broadcasts at the Greenbushes CRC on 
August 6, 13, 20 and 27 at 10am.   
 

This is an action packed program dedicated to all things 
4WD. Get the inside scoop on industry events and 
stories including education, safety hints and tips, track 
reports and product tests and reviews. 
 
On Friday August 28 there will be a WESTLINK 
broadcast at 12pm on Hearing Loss. This is being 
presented by the RURAL IN REACH team. There is 
now research to show a clear association between 
hearing loss and reduced cognitive ability. 
 
To find out more about these and other programs you 
can watch in comfort via WESTLINK broadcast at the 
Greenbushes CRC contact the Coordinator on 
97643575. 

Call 
97611740 to book. 

TOURISM WORKSHOP AND AGM 

The Blackwood River Valley Marketing Association is 
facilitating a workshop for tourism operators and 
businesses on Wednesday August 12 at Bridgetown 
Pottery Restaurant. The guest speaker will be Brianna 
Delaporte from Australia’s South West.  
 
The BRVMA Annual General Meeting will be held 
immediately after the workshop.  Please RSVP to  
info@blackwoodrivervalley.org.au by August 10.  
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We are specialists in the areas of Commercial & Industrial 

Plumbing and Gas Fitting and also service all areas of  

Residential works including: 

- HWU installations 

- Sewer conversions 

- All aspects of roofing & guttering 

- Bathroom renovations 
 

We offer Building Maintenance and Renovations including an in 

house Design & Drafting Service through our building  

division. 

We offer competitive pricing, attention to detail and highly 

qualified staff with over 30 years experience. 

Call Phill Best on 0418 931 337  

or email: phillip@phillipbestplumbing.com.au 

2012 & 2013 Maintenance 

Plumbing Business of the Year 

2012 Gasfitter of the Year  

For more information visit 

www.phillipbestplumbing.com.au 

BSP 14233 PL 1060 

GF# 01008 

Classes G & I 

 Unrestricted 

 

New Conference/Training Room 

available for hire—seats up to 30.  

With OHP & Screen, Digital wipe 

board, white board Digital TV & DVD 

Player.  

New Conference/

Training room 

CRC  

Members 

Non  

Members 

1/2 day (4 hrs) $80 $100 

Full day $150 $175 

After 4pm (per hr) $20 $25 

   

Tea/coffee $2.00/head $3.00/head 

Morning/afternoon tea $4.00/head $5.00/head 

Other catering Upon Quote Upon Quote 

Call 9764 3575/email: admin@greenbushescrc.net.au 

For editorial and/or advertising  
contact Greenbushes Community Resource Centre  

 
97643575  

or 
admin@greenbushescrc.net.au 
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Helen Thistlethwaite / Acting Coordinator 
Heather-Lee Willis| Trainee 

July has been a busy month for the CRC.  Fran Bullock, the long time coordinator finished work on June 24 after 
two and half years of dedicated and diligent work for the community and centre.  
 

Wishing you well in your new job Fran, you are missed. 
 

School Holiday Programme 
 

Our July School Holiday Program was well attended with all children enjoying the activities on 
offer.   
 

Twenty children attended the activities held in the first week of the holidays and 24 attended 
the second week’s activities. Sessions included  “Taste of Asia” cooking lessons with Tasty Edibles Café, Creative 
Hoops, Recyclable Art, Rock Painting, Making and Decorating Cakes, Movie and Popcorn, Soft Toy Sewing, Board 
Games, Table Tennis, Karaoke and more.  
See facing page for photos from the programme. 
 

Science Week August 
 

During the holidays children also made knitted brain “neurons” which will be used as part of a Science Week display 
later this month. Community members are welcome to attend a Morning Tea for National Science Week on August 
20.  This will take place from 10am to 2pm. Come and see our “brain”, enjoy a science quiz and morning tea. 
 

First Aid Training 
Angela Winters ran a successful First Aid Course with 4 participants receiving certificates.  Two weeks later Talison 
employees used the CRC training room for a work based 
First Aid Program. 
 

Knitting Club 

Molly Hardy with CRC support is coordinating a Memo-
rabilia project.  
 
Work on the project will culminate in a wonderful display 
of Greenbushes memorabilia photos and items at the 
Anglican Church on the 1

st
 of August as part of the Greenbushes Winter Weekend activities. Molly, your energy and 

enthusiasm once you decide to take on a challenge, rocks!  There will be plenty to see and do at the Winter Week-
end in Greenbushes which gets underway on Friday July 31 and continues until Sunday August 2. See inside this 
edition for more about what’s on offer over the three days. Join in the fun and support this festival weekend of activ-
ities! 
 
Lastly, I wish to acknowledge and commend our committed volunteers who assisted and supported us with the 
School Holiday Program.  You all went above and beyond the “call of duty.”  Thank you. 

The Knitting Club members continue to 
meet weekly and are knitting “up a 
storm” of baby jumpers, blankets and 
beanies for charity.  Well-done girls! 
 

Winter Weekend 
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New Services for You! 

Greenbushes CRC is happy to announce the new 

and improved  

Assisting Our Seniors  

Computing! 

This one to one time on anything technology 

related is now available for 5 whole hours! 

So what are you waiting for? Come in and take a 

look at a whole new world! 

 Get Started - Windows & Mac 

 Using your computers filing system 

 Internet Banking 

 Email ins & outs (attatching photos 

etc.) 

 Social Networking - Facebook, Twit-

ter etc 

 Skye - Mac & Pc 

 Applications (Apps) on PC, Mac 7 

Phones 

 Photo Saving & sharing on PC, Mac 

& Phone 

 Mobile Support—iPhone & Android 

Every Wednesday 

9am—2pm 

At Greenbushes CRC 

with Helen 

Thistlethwaite 

Contact Greenbushes CRC for more info: 9764 3575 

For editorial and/or advertising  
contact Greenbushes Community Resource Centre. 

Deadline 20th of the month. 
Edition out first week of the month.  

 

97643575  
or 

admin@greenbushescrc.net.au 

SCHOOL HOLIDAY FUN 

Twenty young people gathered at the Greenbushes Community 
Resource Centre each week of the recent school holidays to take 
part in activities held for the centre’s popular School Holiday 
Programme. 
 
Pictured below is Edyn Hardy enjoying the rock painting. Pictured 
left is Ruby Rand learning craft with Edna Fryer and below left are 
Lynus Butler and  Patrick Butler knitting neurons for Science Week. 

Come and see  

 

“the brain” at the 

Greenbushes CRC  

 

AUGUST 20 

LOCAL BUSINESS AWARDS 

The Manjimup Chamber of Commerce and Industry is 

inviting businesses to enter the 2015 Southern Forests 

Regional Business Awards. Applications close Friday 

August 7.  To find out more go to info@sbcwb.net.au or 

call 0401448811. 
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The Greenbushes Operations recently 
achieved 300 days Lost Time Injury Free. The 
milestone was reached on July 11.  
 
Congratulations to all site personnel for this 
great achievement. 

 
Several service anniversaries were celebrated in recent 
months—Lydia Perenzin, Julie Clarke and Ian Perks all 
celebrated 20 years of service in July with Terry 
McLean celebrating his 20 years service in June. Sam 
Hyde achieved 15 years service in June, with Ed Giblett 
and Russell Forest both celebrating 10 years service 
within this period. 
 
Talison, Global Advanced Metals, Blackwood Basin 
Group Staff and community volunteers joined the 
Greenbushes Primary School for the annual  Planet Ark 
Tree Planting Day on June 30. Shrubs  were planted in 
an area which includes a section of the Mining Heritage 
Walk. Additional shrubs were planted on the bush block 
near the school. 

NEW LOCATION  
BRIDGETOWN MEMORIAL PARK 

Entrance off Hampton St  ( 14/8—15/9) 

Nobody can go back and start a new 

beginning...but anyone can start today and 

make a new tomorrow. 
 

Maria Robinson 

Source: Healthworks Well At Work. 

Let us not hurry so in the pace of living that we lose sight of 

the art of living…..Sir Francis Bacon. 

FIRE SAFETY FOR WINTER 

More than 1,000 fires occur in homes each winter in 
Australia and most are caused by fires, heaters or 
cooking appliances. 
 
There are some basic tips than can help keep you safe 
in your home this winter. 

 keep all items at least 1 metre from fires 

 Never leave heaters on in rooms especially in 
children’s rooms. 

 Never leave cooking appliances unattended 

 Switch off all appliances after use 

 Don’t hang teatowels near cooking appliances. 
 
Having a working smoke alarm will increase your 
chances of getting out of your home safely in the event 
of a fire. Check your alarm regularly and replace the 
batteries. 
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GOVERNMENT ACCESS POINT 

Located at; 

Greenbushes CRC 

We have free internet access in a  

professional and accessible 

environment for  

our community 

Access sites such as; 

   - Department of Transport 

   - Department of Licensing (Guns, Boats etc) 

   - Department of Health 

For more photos and stories about our garden find 

us on Facebook. 

COMMUNITY GARDEN NEWS 

    Pat’s Patch...Cr Pat Scallan 

It’s the Greenbushes Winter Festival time again, 
come along and help us celebrate in the garden on 
Saturday morning, 2

nd
 August.  We’ll be having a 

morning tea plus other fun activities for the whole family 
from 9.30 – 12pm. 
 
Amanda is going to be making her delicious freshly 
baked scrolls in our pizza oven and we’ll have these 
plus other nibbles and hot cuppas for sale.  The money 
raised will go towards our kid’s nature play section of 
the garden, which is in its final planning stages. 
 
At 10am we’re going to be demonstrating how to make 
a native bee hotel with a quick info session on the 
native bees that occur here and how to care for them in 
your backyard. 
 
The Blackwood Basin Group are joining us and will 
have their macro-invertebrate collection on display with 
their microscope set up for a close up view. All of these 
have been collected from around the Greenbushes 
wetland areas.  Felicity, our native plants expert, will 
have her herbarium also on display to show you the 
many different plants she has collected from our 
surrounding bushland. 
 
In other garden news, we recently ran a Fantastic Fruit 
Trees workshop with Peter Coppin. This was a 
successful day and we hope the attendees went away 
with a lot of new knowledge and practical skills. 
 
The garden is looking lush and is thriving thanks to our 
members and volunteers. We hope you’ll pop over for 
the festival morning to enjoy a cuppa with us amongst 
the veggies. 
 
Tracy Lansdell, Co-ordinator 

Participants at the recent fruit tree workshop with Peter Coppin. 

The Bridgetown Pool Project appears to be on schedule 
for opening in December 2015. Various fundraising 
events are happening including an Old Time Dance on 
August 22 and a car raffle with limited tickets—only 300 
being sold which increases your chances of winning. 
Tickets available from Greenbushes CRC or from 
me...my number is 0427643508. 
 

Trails—the West Australian Mountain Bike Strategy has 
recently been released. This will now pave the way for 
reviews of regional mountain bike trails and facilities. 
 

New blue trail posts and indicator markers are about to 
be installed on the various Greenbushes Trails  which 
should improve the navigation on these trails. 
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Blackwood Basin Group Update 

      FIND US ON FACEBOOK 

The Priority Bittern and Waterbird Biodiversity Enhancement Project, coordinated by the Blackwood Basin Group 
(BBG), has continued to make progress with lots of action at the site. The four year project, funded by the Australian 
Government, aims to create a wetland haven at Schwenke’s Dam, Greenbushes, to attract critically endangered 
waterbirds. 

 

Wildlife workshop 
The BBG’s wildlife handling, safety, transport, and 
first aid course was a great success.  
A greatly experienced veterinary nurse and wildlife 
rehabilitator, Jo Burston from Maroo Wildlife 
Refuge, gave the 30 participants a real insight into 
the world of animal handling and how to respond to 
injured wildlife.  
 
Gloves, towels, pillow slips, and hessian bags are 
the tools of the trade along with an attitude that can 
understand the animal’s perspective. The group 
were very appreciative when Greg Kennedy from 
Talison Lithium gave a pair of gloves to each 
attendee, thank you Greg!  
 

Revegetation 
Aboriginal group NEEDAC and the Bridgetown Camp School recently planted 1200 seedlings between them at 
Waterbird Project sites. These seedling will grow to become ideal habitat for Ringtail Possums that have been 
spotted in the area. “Both groups thoroughly enjoyed planting wetland species and learning how their efforts will 
benefit native wildlife” says BBG Project Officer Joby Rand. 

Wildlife handling, safety, transport, and first aid course participants 

Aboriginal group NEEDAC planting wetland species at Charnley’s Dam. 

Bridgetown Camp School students carrying planting 

equipment to the site 



Greenbushes -Balingup   

Page 13 

Blackwood Basin Group Update 
Feral animal control 
A 1080 baiting program targeting foxes at Schwenke’s Dam and on the active mine site is near completion with any 
remaining baits being collected at the beginning of August. Foxes are a major threat to native fauna species and on-
going control of these pests will enable native wildlife to increase in numbers. A trapping program will also be con-
ducted in August to control pests who did not take baits.  

Wetland invertebrates 
The BBG recently purchased some custom made storage and display cases for the volunteer collected wetland in-
vertebrate collection. These cases, made from recycled timber, allow the volunteers to cross reference new speci-
mens with ones already identified and speeds up the processing of samples.  

Get involved 
Community engagement is key to the success of this project. We are on Facebook and are keeping our followers up 
to date with photos and posts of our activities! Like the Blackwood Basin Group’s Facebook page today for updates 
on programs and workshops running in your local area in the coming months. If you’re not on Facebook, you can 
contact the BBG office on 9765 1555 or email Joby@blackwoodbasingroup.com.au to register your interest in our 
email updates network or to receive our quarterly hard copy newsletter. 

For any further information or to be involved in the project, please contact Joby Rand on 9765 1555 or 

email Joby@blackwoodbasingroup.com.au. 

With Felicity Littleton 

Daviesia decurrens:  

Prickly Bitter Pea 
 

Easy to recognise. Prickly bitter pea has a mass 

of flame-coloured flowers in late Winter. Grows 

less than 2 metres high. It has lovely green-red 

pods after flowering. 

Flowers: July to September. 
 

     Photo by Brooke Janitz 

 

BEING AWESTRUCK IS GOOD FOR YOU 
Listening to music you enjoy, watching a sunset or watching your kids play can sometimes leave you awestruck—and that is 

apparently good for your health.  Having too many unpleasant emotions such as shame, depression or anxiety is bad for your 

health. A new study published in the journal EMOTION has urged people to search for pleasant experiences each day—

preferably things that will pass the “goosebump” test.  The emotion aroused when being awestruck is good for your health! 

SOURCE: Well at Work JULY 2015—a Healthworks publication. 

mailto:Joby@blackwoodbasingroup.com.au
mailto:Joby@blackwoodbasingroup.com.au
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SECRET CAKE CLUB 

Bring your favourite cake and 

recipe and have a fun morning 

tasting and getting some baking tips 

and recipes. $10 per person 

(includes tea/coffee). Bookings 

essential. Phone 97643361 

Tasty Edibles Greenbushes on the Winter Festival 

Weekend including ALL YOU CAN EAT  

CHALLENGE—FRIDAY 31 JULY 

 

WATTLE 
WALK 

 
SUNDAY AUGUST 2 

Departs from the Greenbushes Discovery Centre, 38 

Blackwood Road at 1:00pm sharp.  Be there by 12:30pm 

to register. Approximately  

2 hours. 

Afternoon tea to follow for a gold coin donation. 

 

FOR DETAILS CONTACT LEONIE 97825717 
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LOCAL SERVICES DIRECTORY 

WEB: www.souwestglass.com.au 

 

Offering you an individualised and  

holistic approach to your health  

and wellness with herbalism, food as  

medicine, flower essences,  

homeopathy,  

Consultations by bookings only.   

9am-3pm Monday - Friday. All ages,  

gender and health conditions are  

welcome 

Tracy Lansdell  

Adv.Dip.App.Sc - MATMS 

51 James Street, North Greenbushes 

0400 976 434 
follow ‘Green Tree Naturopathy’ on Facebook 

 
The Hon Robyn McSweeney 
MLC 

Member for South West  
Region 
 
68 Hampton St   
BRIDGETOWN 
Phone (08) 97611605. 



 
 

Ticketing and information for TransWA & South 
West Coachlines. Book your next trip at 

97643575 

Greenbushes-Balingup Newsletter 

  

Bridgetown Towing 
24/7 Tilt Tray Service 

  
Accident  Insurance · Breakdown · Transport 

  

 We Buy, Sell & Hire 

20 Ft Sea Containers 

Great for DIY Removals & Storage 
  

We also Transport · Machinery 

 2 Cars at once ·  Caravans· RV’s 

Tractors ·  Wreck Removal 
  

  

Please call or email for a quote 

bridgetowntowing@hotmail.com 
 

Bronny 0437 495 554 
Call 9764 3575/email: admin@greenbushescrc.net.au 

There is room on this page for your business. 

Contact the Greenbushes CRC 97643575 
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We have a Video Conferencing room available 

for hire, equipped with laptop & TV and  video 

conferencing equipment— Seats 8-10 

Video Conference / 

Meeting Room 

CRC  

Members 

Non Members 

Per hour $12 $20 

Half day $33 $45 

Full day $45 $90 

After hours (per hr) $20 $25 

   

Tea/coffee $2.00/head $3.00/head 

Morning OR  

afternoon tea 

$4.00/head $5.00/head 

Other catering Upon Quote Upon Quote 
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C hurch Times 
Community Notices 

ANGLICAN CHURCH 
 

 Greenbushes St Barnabas 
 

 Sunday Morning Prayer at 11:00am  

 Contact: Parish Office 97611031 

 Contact: Rectory 97611066. 

 Balingup 

 Eucharist every Sunday at 9am 

 

  

  UNITING CHURCH 
 

  

 Greenbushes 

 2nd Sunday each month  2:30pm 

 
  

         

  CATHOLIC CHURCH 
 New times from February 2014 

  

 Balingup 

 1st  Weekend Saturday 6:30pm 

 2nd Weekend Sunday  10:30am 
 

 Greenbushes 
 

 3rd  Weekend Saturday 6:30pm 

 4th  Weekend Sunday 10:30am 

 5th  Weekend Sunday  8:30am 

 (5th Sun is Liturgy of the Word/Holy 

 Communion) 

 

GREENBUSHES TO 

BRIDGETOWN  

SHOPPING RUN 
 

The Community Bus “Rosie” shopping run service 

operates on alternate Tuesdays from Greenbushes 

to Bridgetown and return. This service is available 

at the cost of $7.50 return to anyone living in 

Greenbushes. 

The bus departs from the Greenbushes Roadhouse 

at 9am and leaves IGA for the return journey at 

11:30am.  

For more information contact Julie Pike at the 

Shire of Bridgetown Greenbushes Community 

Services Department on 

97611261. 

DATES 
 

August 4 and 18 

 
PROPOSED  

NEW  
BOOK-WINE-FOOD 

CLUB 

Calling Balingup and Greenbushes Residents 

(BALYBUSHES) 

 

Are you interested in being part of a new club 

involving BOOKS, WINE and FOOD? 

 

Read books supplied by the WA Library services, try a 

different wine or food from our region and enjoy the 

company of like minded people… 
 

If you like the idea  or have ideas to help build on this 

idea contact VICKY HENDERSON 
 

PHONE:  97643 375 or email on 

vickyh@westnet.com.au 
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To Put your community event or meeting on the calendar please  

contact Debbie Walsh on 97825741 or the Greenbushes Telecentre on 97643575 

Event or Group Venue Time Day of the month Contact 

Greenbushes Aged  

Community  Committee 

 

Stinton Gardens Function 

Centre 

1.30pm 2nd Mon of the month Leanne Green 

0419005224 

Greenbushes Community 

Garden Committee 

Community Garden Building 4:30pm 2nd Wednesday of the 

month 
Tracy Lansdell 

9764 3414 

Greenbushes  

Discovery Centre 

Committee 

Discovery Centre 

 

4:30pm 4th Tues of the month 

 

 Leonie 

97825717 

 

Greenbushes  

Retirees Committee 

RSL Hall  

 

11:00am 3rd Tues of the month Heather Cusack 

9764 3653 

Balingup Men in Sheds Balingup Community Centre 7:00 pm Last Tues of the month Mike 

9764 1080 

Balingup CWA 

 

Balingup CWA Centre  Meetings 2nd Tuesday and  

gardens/crafts on 4th 

Tuesday 

Wendy 

9764 3525 

Community Resource 

Centre Management 

Committee Meeting 

Community Resource Centre 

 

2:30pm Third Monday  

each month 
Coordinator 

9764 3575 

Balingup  

Playgroup 

Primary School Art/Music 

Room 

 

9.30 to 11.30am Every Thursday during 

school term 
Katie 

9764 1507 

Greenbushes  

Playgroup 

Old Court House 

Greenbushes 

 

9.30am to 11.30am Every  

Tuesday 
Karen Browne 

0408 301002  /97612001 

Balingup Progress 

Association 

Balingup Community Centre 7pm 1st Wednesday          of 

month   
Noelene King 

9764 1080 

Grow 

Greenbushes 

Greenbushes CRC 3:15pm Mondays CRC Coordinator 

 9764 3575 

Greenbushes CWA CWA Rooms 9:30am Bingo 

1pm Meeting 

2nd Thursday of the month Molly Baxter 

9764 3739 

Greenbushes  

Ratepayers & 

 Residents and Tidy Towns 

Road Board 

 Building 

7.30pm 1st Thursday of the month 

(except Dec and Jan) 
Terry Cooper 

97643670 

Balingup Lions Club 

Meetings 

Community Centre Balingup 7:00pm Every Second Thursday 

 
Chris 

9764 1814 

Greenbushes RSL RSL Hall 3.30pm 3rd Friday of the month Pat Scallan 

0427643508 

Community Resource 

Centre Book club 

Greenbushes CRC  10:00am-11:00am 3rd Wednesday of each 

month 
Coordinator 

9764 3575 

Community Resource 

Centre Craft Club 

Greenbushes CRC 

 

10am-12pm Every Tuesday Coordinator 

9764 3575 

Shamrock Sporting Club Shamrock Hotel 

Greenbushes 

5pm Last Sunday of the month 9764 3512 

Blackwood Valley 

Toastmasters 

CRC Training Room  1st @ 3rd Fridays Helen on 
0400108372 
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GREENBUSHES CRAFT CLUB 

This group meets at the Greenbushes Community 

Resource Centre  (CRC) on Tuesdays at 10am-12pm.  
 

GREENBUSHES CRC BOOKCLUB 

Meets on the third Wednesday of each month at the 

Greenbushes CRC. Join this group for a great read and 

book discussions. 

Other Services Available 
 

 RURAL IN REACH—CONTACT THE CRC FOR THE 2015 CALENDAR 

OF EVENTS OR CHECK THE NOTICEBOARDS. 
 

 WESTLINK BROADCASTS ON A RANGE OF TOPICS. SEE THE CRC 

FOR A FULL LIST OF TOPICS AND BROADCAST TIMES. 

August Diary Dates 
1   Blythe Spirit Theatre  Simulcast  CRC  

1-2  Winter Weekend Greenbushes 

3   CRC Broadcast on Seniors Housing 

6   Eco Dyeing Course Btown Pottery 

7   Eco Dyeing Exhibition Pip’s Potery Bt 

19  CRC Bookclub  

20   Science Week Morning Tea CRC 

22   Old Time Music Hall Bridgetown 

22  Shamrock Sporting Club AGM 

28  Rural In Reach on Hearing Loss CRC 

 

SEPTEMBER 

24   Poetry Workshop Bridgetown 

24  Skills Auction Bt Cidery (Pool Fund) 

Start where you are. Use what you have. Do what you can. 

 

ARTHUR ASHE 


